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Atchison church burglary being investigated
(KAIR )--A burglary at an Atchison church is under investigation, with Atchison
Police seeking whoever’s responsible for the unlawful entry.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the burglary
occurred at the Trinity Episcopal Church, located in the 300 block of South Sth
Street.

Despite nothing being taken from the church, Wilson says a safe inside the
building was damaged from an attempt to open it.

It’s believed the burglary occurred sometime between 5:30 Wednesday evening
and 4:00 Thursday morning.

The investigation is continuing. Anyone with information related to the crime is
urged to contact Atchison Police at 913-367-4323.
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